Dear USNH community,
This year, the Stewardship Team is focusing on the Joy of Giving.

As our campaign gets under way, take a moment to consider how, in giving to USNH, each
member both gives and receives. Just look at what we’ve built together! This is a vibrant
multigenerational, multi-cultural community offering thought-provoking Sunday services and
other gatherings; a music program of rare quality; an outstanding religious education program
for all ages; a community where we seek and provide friendship and support; and the
infrastructure for wide-ranging and effective social justice work. At USNH, you can enjoy a
shared purpose with babies, great-grandparents, and everyone in between. THAT is joyful
indeed!

Last year we shared the great joy of working together, giving together, and taking responsibility
for our financial challenges. We met our ambitious campaign goal. This year, building on that
success, we have set an equally bold goal of $525,000. We know we can do this! Your
generous pledge will sustain current programming and fund new initiatives: increased support
for pastoral care and our Director of Lifespan Religious Education, as well as investment in
green energy and our building.

Let your generosity bring you joy and take pride in your support of USNH. Please make your
pledge today at this link. Your commitment through your annual pledge supports all the
ministries of the congregation. (Pledges in any amount are gratefully received, but a pledge
waiver is always available if you need it — simply check the box on the pledge form.)

By supporting USNH, we give and receive an abundance of joy.
In gratitude,

Rev. Stephen Kendrick

Your Stewardship Team
Holly Hawkins and John Watson, co-chairs
Beth Bauer, Linda Mehta, Joanie Messner, Amy Plapp, Becky Friedkin (Mgmt Team liaison)


https://form.jotform.com/200494969160158

